Dear Twoodles Families,

Welcome to camp! This year, summer camp will begin on Monday, June 22" and runs through
Wednesday, August 26™. The following is some information to help you and your child prepare for a
safe summer filled with lots of fun!

Our theme this summer is “America the Beautiful.” We will go on many adventures through books,
discovery, and water play. During the summer, we will feature a different book each week and work on
dramatic play and art to highlight our stories. We will have a blast as we buzz around the Tot Lot and
Train Lot splashing, playing with balls and bubbles, climbing, running, and enjoying the sunshine!

Each week on Monday and Wednesday we will have water play activities. Water play will occur in the
Tot Lot or in the grassy area behind the pavilion. Your child will need the following items on these days:

e Swimsuit and towel

e Swim shoes such as slip on water shoes, sandals, or crocks. The Tot Lot can get very hot and the
children’s feet need to be protected.

e Hats are optional but recommended

The center provides sunscreen. If you would like your child to wear a different type, please provide us
with a bottle labeled with their name.

A few more things to note for summer at UPCCC include:

e Friday is Camp Shirt Day! We would also like to eat outside on these days, weather permitting.
Please avoid any heat-up lunches on Fridays throughout summer camp.

e Please LABEL all your child’s belongings.

e Make sure your child has two full changes of seasonally appropriate clothing.

e Sneakers MUST be worn every day (including water play days). Your child will not be able to
play outside without sneakers to protect their toes.

e Check your child’s mail bin and daily sheet every day for any notes and other important news.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please ask one of the Twoodles teachers.
We are looking forward to a great summer!



